

UNIVERSITY NEWS

1872 Forward: Celebrating Virginia Tech

From March 24-26, the Virginia Tech Council on History, in conjunction with the More than a Fraction Foundation, will offer 3 days of programming to recognize 150 years of the university's complex history. All employees are encouraged to participate in this important university programming. A complete list of in-person and virtual programs is available here.

Parking & Transportation newsletter offers latest news, updates

"The Parking Spot" newsletter provides periodic parking and transportation updates. <u>Subscribe</u>

Your Feedback Requested!

Members of the university community are encouraged to complete two surveys:

Transportation Survey
Open through May 4; more info & survey link

Police Department Community Relations Survey Open through April 11; more info & survey link

Giving Day sets new record

With more than \$8.2 million (and counting), this year's Giving Day was the most successful in the university's history. Thanks to those who participated! More info will be coming soon in VT News.

FINANCE NEWS

Blood Drive appointments still available for Feb. 28

If you have not already, please consider donating blood at the VP for Finance-sponsored blood drive on Feb. 28 at North End Center. The drive will run from 10am–3pm and walk-ins will also be accepted on the day-of.

Registration | Flyer | Questions?

Nominations requested for annual VP for Finance Awards and Recognition Ceremony

This year's ceremony will take place virtually on April 20 at 2pm and all employees are encouraged to submit nomination(s) across each of the five categories. More information about the program will be coming soon.

Nomination Form | Flyer | More info

Rebecca Folmar joins VT as Director of Risk Management and Insurance Programs

ICYMI-Rebecca Folmar has joined the Division of Finance in the role. Read the VT News announcement

Book Circle interest?

The authors of *Cousins* will speak March 16 during Principles of Community Week. The university is offering group discussions for readers, and if you have interest in reading the book or joining in a book circle with your Finance colleagues, please <u>contact Diane Bonsall</u> for more information.

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT

Meet Sam Wiersma

Student Loan Analyst (Bursar)

Sam joined the university in 2021 and originally hails from Michigan.

Read this Q&A to learn more about his background, hobbies, and interests.



UPCOMING CONFERENCES

MARCH 21-23 | Student Financial Services Conference (NACUBO) | More

APRIL 24-26 | Higher Education Accounting Forum (NACUBO) More

MAY 8-10 2022 Annual Meeting (SACUBO)
More

JULY 16-19 | 2022 Annual Meeting (NACUBO) More

JULY 24-28 College Business
Management Institute (SACUBO)
More

OTHER LEARNING

MARCH 14-18 VT Principles of Community Week
List of Activities More info